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Subject: RE: NF-FID 5495

From: Troy Smith  
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 5:07 PM 
To: IDEM USTCompliance (USTcompliance) <USTCompliance@idem.IN.gov>; IDEM USTregistration 
<USTregistration@idem.IN.gov> 
Cc: Mandy Hall <mhall@iwmconsult.com>; ricksingh05@gmail.com 
Subject: NF-FID 5495 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Please see the aƩached NoƟficaƟon Form for FID 5495.  We are showing a new owner that is officially puƫng the tanks 
into Temporary Closure.  We also submiƩed the ApplicaƟon for 50% Eligibility to replace the plus 40 year old 
tanks.  Lastly, noƟced the site has 2 addresses 165 & 215 W Main Street.  Please let us know which address you would 
like for us to use and we can resubmit the other applicaƟon if needed. 

If you should have any quesƟons please ask, 

Thanks, 

Troy A Smith 
President 
IWM Consulting Group 
7428 Rockville Road 
Indianapolis, IN  46214 
www.iwmconsult.com 
317-347-1111 Office
317-402-6838 Mobile
317-968-9326 Direct


